
Minutes from Budget Meeting held November 6, 2024 
 

The annual budget meeting of the South Shenango Township Supervisors was held on 

Wednesday, November 6, 2024, at the South Shenango Township Building located at 6865 

Collins Road, Jamestown, PA 16134.  The meeting was called to order at 6:06 pm by Supervisor 

Joseph Livingston. Present were Supervisors Joe Livingston, Mike Richter and Nick Ceremuga; 

Roadmaster Jamie Fries; Secretary Rebecca Andrew and Road crew Blake Doeberiener. No 

visitors were present.  
 

This meeting was held to create the 2025 budget. 

 

Joe Livingston made a motion to approve the sale of the 09 International with a second by Nick 

Ceremuga. MC 

 

Tax rates were discussed and will remain the same.  

 

There was no public comment made due to no visitors attending the meeting.  

 

Each line item of the budget was discussed, and the 2025 proposed budget was created.  

 
 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:56 pm.  

 

        

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

Rebecca Andrew, Secretary 

 
 

 


